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Dear Professor Ford 

Thank-you for your correspondence dated 4th April. 1 received your expense form 

and have forwarded this to finance for processing. With respect to your fee for the 

work you have completed, Nathan Brookes will contact you. 

Regarding your files, Julie would like you to retain the files that you have, until you 
have received the draft report of the Medical case note review, in case you should 
want to refer to the notes. We hope to get the draft version of the report to you 
by Friday 19th April. 1 will then organise for a courier to collect the files the week 
beginning the 22nd April. 

lfyou have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Kellie-Anne Rehill 
Investigation Coordinator 


